
College Curriculum Meeting Minutes 

June 21, 2017 

 
Attendees:  Dr. Sam Jackson, Professor Eric Bernard, Dr. Carlos Carpio, Savannah Chambers 

 

1. Course Approval Update 

a. FDSC 5306 new course proposal 

i. Sent to committee via curriculog 2/23 

ii. Approved by committee 4/3 

b. PSS 2316 new course proposal 

i. Sent to committee via curriculog 3/23 

ii. Approved by committee 4/3 

iii. Approved by AC 4/16 

c. PSS 3312 new course proposal 

i. Sent to committee via curriculog 3/23 

ii. Approved by committee 4/3 

iii. Approved by AC 4/16 

d. PSS 3414 new course proposal 

i. Sent to committee via curriculog 3/23 

ii. Approved by committee 4/3 

iii. Approved by AC 4/16 

e. PSS 4323 new course proposal 

i. Sent to committee via curriculog 3/23 

ii. Approved by committee 4/3 

iii. Approved by AC 4/16 

f. PSS 4411 course change proposal  

i. Sent to committee via curriculog 3/23 

ii. Approved by committee 4/3 

g. Local Food and Wine Production concentration proposal 

i. Sent to committee 3/27 

ii. Approved by committee 4/3 

iii. Approved by AC 4/16 

 

2. Pending Course Approvals 

a. AAEC 4304 new course proposal 

i. Sent to committee 4/6 

ii. Approved by committee 6/21 

b. AAEC 5304 new course proposal  

i. Sent to committee 4/6 

ii. Approved by committee 6/21 

c. AAEC 4385 new course proposal 

i. Sent to committee 6/1  

ii. Approved by committee pending minor updates 6/21 



d. AAEC 3316 new course proposal 

i. Sent to committee 6/6 

ii. Approved by committee pending minor updates 6/21 

e. NRM 3301 new course proposal 

i. Sent to committee 4/6 

ii. Sent back to department 4/20 

f. NRM 5304 course change proposal 

i. Sent to committee 4/6 

ii. Sent back to department 4/20 

Pending courses must be revised and approved by the committee by July 14th to be sent to the 

next Academic Council meeting. New course proposals are due via curriculog by July 17th to be 

added to the next college curriculum committee meeting agenda 

3. The transfer practices update was discussed. The Provost Office should be contacted if there are 

any major issues with this document. The most common issue with transfer transcripts is the time 

it takes to process a transcript from the time it is received. 

 

4. The THECB approved the appeal to include PSS 2310 as part of the creative arts core curriculum 

for 2017-2018. 

 

5. Documentation on the requirements for certificates was discussed. More clarification about why 

certificates cannot be awarded without a degree and if current students will be grandfathered was 

requested. Departments were also asked to review current requirements for certificates and notify 

the Registrar’s Office is there are any updates. 

 

6. An announcement was made that students will no longer receive credit for ENGL 1301 and 1302 

based on SAT/ACT test scores. This will be effective Fall 2018. 

 

7. The new academic standing policy was discussed. Members were asked to distribute this 

information to their departments. More information can be found at 

http://www.depts.ttu.edu/registrar/academicstatus/.  

 

8. The next curriculum committee meeting will be Thursday, July 27, at 2 p.m. in PSS 117. 

http://www.depts.ttu.edu/registrar/academicstatus/

